
Chumpholphonphisai School Announcement 
 Goodwill in CP School administration  

 
 Chumpholphonphisai school focuses on managing the organization with good  
governance and it also emphasizes the prevention and suppression of all forms of 
corruption and misconduct. In order to be faithful and confident in society, CP School is a 
good governance organization as the administrator. We would like to announce our intention 
how to manage our school with honesty, transparency and accountability. To be ready to 
have responsibility, resist all forms of dishonesty, promote and support all government 
officials including personnel under control with honesty, integrity, transparency, efficient 
operation without corruption under the following policies :  
  1. Transparency : We reveal the information about the mission including 
procurement information annual budget. We also let the people or stakeholders have the 
opportunity to take part in the audit.  
  2. Administration : Adhere to the principles of compliance with the policy, 
regulations, the right methods then treat them together with equality and justice. There is a 
clear school management system.  
  3. Moral culture in organization: All staffs in the school act with integrity. They don’t 
use their position for their own benefit. They don’t ignore all types of corruption either. 
They also take action to prevent the corruption as well. Moreover they create good values 
for their organization.  
  4. Responsibility towards the organization and service recipients: We intend to do the 
work as officials efficiently. We don’t break the law and the rules and we also provide the 
good service to the recipients, give them facilities, have responsibility for deficiencies and 
improve it.  
  5. Participation of personnel and communities : Provide the opportunities for the 
participants, service recipients and the community in order to get the information from 
school, we also suggest the ideas for improving our school’s operation efficiently.  
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